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NOTICE

In continuation to previous notice, it is hereby notified to all the staff members,
faculty members and students that due to ongoing maintenance of the Power Grid
by the State Authority, all the departments of the university shall remain closed on

12" & 13" March, 2020 (Thursday & Friday)

As assured by the State Authorities the proper power supply will be restored before
3PM on Friday. The university and its departments will function as usual and all
the university buses will ply on the normal routes from 16" March, 2020

(Monday).

Dr. Rmod

Director (IAH)

A copy is being forwarded for information and necessary action please

1) Hon’ble CEO, for kind information.

2) The Vice Chancellor for information

3) Pro Vice Chancellor

4) Registrar

5) Controller of Exam

6) Iistate Officer

7) Transport Officer

8) All Sectional Head -
9) IT Division for display on notice board

10)All concerned
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